
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2 February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Colleges of Cambridge and Oxford University – Parents Information Evening 

We have colleagues from the colleges of Cambridge and Oxford University (known as Oxbridge) in school 
on Tuesday 6th February 2018 hosting an information evening for parents/carers as part of their Pathways 
Programme. 

The Pathways Programme is run by the colleges of both Universities, and is coordinated by a small group of 
college-based Outreach professionals. The Universities work with academically able students who are 
capable of applying to the most selective Universities. They do recognise that not all will go on to apply to 
Oxford or Cambridge. These events are aimed at students who are capable of attaining mostly grades 7, 8 
and 9 and are interested in University as a potential pathway. 

Parents/carers and students are invited to an information evening on Tuesday 6th February 2018 from 6 -7 
p.m. to be held in the Drama Studio and hosted by the Oxbridge Outreach Officers. 

We hope that you can attend and find the event informative and inspiring as a potential pathway for your 
child in the future. Should you require any further information regarding this event, I can be contacted via 
email on antclifft@jfcs.org.uk should this be more convenient. 

Yours sincerely 

Tracey Antcliff 

 


